

SHARNBROOK PRIMARY

High Street, Sharnbrook, Bedford. MK44 1PF

Telephone: 01234 781328

Email: admin@sharnbrookprimary.beds.sch.uk
Head teacher: Mrs Hannah Bennett

Chair of Governors: Mr Matt Swan

Dear Parents/Carers of pupils in Years 3, 4, 5 & 6,

Music Club will take place after school on Tuesdays from 3.20pm to 4.30pm.

As part of the club we will be working towards a concert with Sharnbrook Community Choir on the evening of Friday 10th October and a concert with Bedford Choral Society on the afternoon of 13th December at the Corn Exchange.

The club will run for 12 weeks starting on Tuesday 9th September 2025 and will continue until Tuesday 2nd December 2025.

*** Please note that Tuesday 28th October is half term.

There will be a charge of £2.00 per session for the term, payable is via your **Arbor Parent Portal**.

12 weeks at £2.00 = £24 for the whole term.

If your child would like to attend then please give your consent when you make your payment.

Kind regards

Mrs Headley Music Club Lead



